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Dear Parents & Carers,

It is going to be a jam packed final two weeks of learning and 
celebration as we head into the Christmas Holidays.  I will keep 
my piece brief this week.

Once again, I am blown away by the commitment your 
children have shown to their learning this week. A huge well 
done to everyone!

I am also passing on the thanks from our local Poppy Appeal – 
We raised £149.38 with your generosity. Thank you!

Please make a note of the important dates coming up over 
remaining two weeks of our autumn term.

We look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday.

Best wishes,

Mrs Wallace
Head Teacher 

https://finhamparkmultiacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=af80741f53894e5dJmltdHM9MTY4MDU2NjQwMCZpZ3VpZD0xZmY2YmRkMC02MWU5LTY2OTItMjk5MS1iMjAxNjAxMjY3Y2MmaW5zaWQ9NTE5OQ&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=1ff6bdd0-61e9-6692-2991-b201601267cc&psq=lillington+primary+school+on+facebook&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL0xpbGxpbmd0b25OdXJzZXJ5YW5kUHJpbWFyeVNjaG9vbC8&ntb=1


IT’S EXCITING TO NOTICE 
AND CELEBRATE

Congratulations to Darwin class who achieved the highest attendance 
in Key Stage 1 this week  94.6%

Congratulations to King Class who achieved the highest attendance 
in Key Stage 2 this week 94%

Overall school attendance this week is below our target of 95%.  
Total school attendance was 90.6%



 SEN SUPPORT 
The SEND page on our school website contains lots 

of helpful information.
https://www.lillingtonprimary.com/send-information-and-report/

Please take a look and if you need any advice or support, 
please do ask.  

https://www.lillingtonprimary.com/send-information-and-report/


This week in Mother Teresa we have been preparing the classroom for Christmas. We have been decorating the Christmas 
tree and exploring things that are shiny. We have also enjoyed exploring what happens to cornflour when you add water. 

The children have also been learning makaton to sing and sign the song Christmas Pudding.

NURSERY 2 YEAR OLDS 



This week in nursery we have been exploring the Christmas decorations and wrapping up our own presents with the junk 
modelling.  We have had a dance on the stage to music and played musical instruments.  Our story of the week is We All 
Belong. We have spoken about how we are all different, however we all belong together. We learnt about ice and spoke about 
what would happen if we held it, touched it, crushed it and left it alone.  We have been feeling different textures that look 
like snow. We have also enjoyed using tweezers to pick up pom-poms and snowflakes in our funky fingers. Nursery enjoyed 
PE this week as they did musical movements to different Christmas songs. 

NURSERY 3 YEAR OLDS 



It's been another busy week in Reception, lots of great choosing during our learning time, building, using the water tray 
and independent writing, as well as lots of amazing teamwork

YEAR ONE - BEVAN



Darwin have been working hard in English this week. They have learnt how to take notes when researching and had fun 
learning our new text map. I’m looking forwards to reading their non chronological reports

YEAR ONE - DARWIN



We have created some amazing artwork as part of our WWII topic. It looks fabulous on the display outside our classroom! 
We have learnt about the blitz and will be making paper models of Anderson shelters.

MAPLE CLASS



In our drama lesson for talk for writing this week year 4 made a video set of instructions for an alien. 
We made videos on how to butter a slice of bread!

YEAR FOUR - HOPPER



YEAR FIVE - KING
King Class have been telling stories orally this week as part of the hook for their Talk for Writing unit. They had to choose 

a character, setting and a special object and then think of and tell a story using them. There were some amazing ideas 
and children used some great expressions when telling the stories.

 



This week in Fitzgerald, the children have been exploring and enjoying the countless literary wonders available to them in 
our recently finished, woodland-themed library. They have taken reading for pleasure to new and heightened levels and, 

as a result, are showing a clear and improved awareness of the benefits it will bring to both current in-school 
achievements and future aspirations.

YEAR SIX - FITZGERALD



 FURTHER NOTICES 



 FURTHER NOTICES 



 FURTHER NOTICES 



 FURTHER NOTICES 



 FURTHER NOTICES 



 FURTHER NOTICES 



 FURTHER NOTICES 



MENU – WEEK 1School menu  Week commencing 

Monday 11th December
Educaterers - Please click here 
to see your school menu

Spring Term celebration menus 

Superhero Lunch 
Thursday 18th January 2024

Chinese New Year
Thursday 8th  February 2024

World Book Day
Thursday 7th March 2024

Please remember to tell school 
if you child has an allergy or 
food intolerance. Thank you!

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus
https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus
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